
It's an exciting time of year as we gear up for our Christmas
Bazaar. We have some fun things lined up for you before the end

of term. Here is a quick recap of what's coming up.

Christmas is coming to Kenmont!

Friends of Kenmont
 PTA Newsletter

Do you have skills? 
Are you creative?

Can you spare a few hours a month?
If so come join our PTA.

We are always looking for extra help
and have big ideas for the new term
so if you would like to help then drop
us an email with your contact details 

Upcoming Events & Reminders 

Dates for the Diary 
Flu Nasal Immunisations

Friday 25th November 1pm 
Coffee Morning & Yr 6 Cake Sale

Friday 2nd December 
Christmas Bazaar & Christmas 

Jumper Non - Uniform Day
Wednesday 7th December 
Year 1 & 2 Christmas Show
Monday 12th December 2pm

Nursery& Reception Christmas Show
Tuesday 13th December 10am

Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Show
Tuesday 13th December 2pm

Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Show
Wednesday 14th December 2pm

Christmas Lunch
Thursday 15th December 12-1pm
End of Term (Christmas Break)

19th December - 2nd January 2023

Join the PTA

November/December 2022 

Follow our Instagram page
for regular updates and to

keep in touch
@friendsofkenmont

kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com

Christmas Bazaar
Get your Christmas Jumpers ready because we are

back again with the annual Kenmont Christmas Bazaar
on Wednesday 7th December 3.30pm 

Keep a lookout on our Instagram page for more details.
Amazon List is open for Donations NOW click below

Christmas Bazaar
The PTA Elves are working hard to put on a great Christmas Bazaar
for you all to enjoy before the end of term. However like always we

need volunteers to help run the event.
If you can spare a few hours on Wednesday 7th December then

please sign up by clicking the link below.





We are also looking for donations of festive treats, gifts, food and
drinks, again if you have anything to donate please drop them off to

the School Office
Christmas Raffle Draw

We will be having a Christmas Raffle Draw with the prizes handed
out at the Christmas Bazaar. Tickets are £1 each and will be on sale

from Monday 21st November at the School gates both at morning
drop off and afternoon pickup 

Keep a lookout on our Instagram and WhatsApp Class groups to
see what prizes are on offer.

Christmas Jumper Non-Uniform Day
Christmas Jumper Non-Uniform Day will be held on Wednesday 7th
December also, same day as the Bazaar so that you can all wear
your colourful and warm jumpers, parents are also encouraged to

wear their Christmas Jumpers.
Please donate £1 at Morning Drop Off on Wednesday 7th December

Kensal Pines Christmas Trees 
Our friends over at Kensal Pines will be donating a Christmas Tree

to the school on 2nd of December and we are hoping to get the
Nursery & Reception children to decorate it. 

If you are out looking to buy a Christmas Tree then please head
down to Kensal Rise and pay a visit to Kensal Pines as they have
also kindly offered to donate 10% of every tree purchase made by

our parents if you quote 
FRIENDS OF KENMONT

PTA Volunteers
We are constantly in need of

parent volunteers who can help
with our cake sales, coffee

mornings, events and general
PTA work. If you fancy being one
please drop us an email and let

us know

Volunteer Sign Up Form

Amazon Donations List

https://www.instagram.com/friendsofkenmont/
https://tinyurl.com/ymsap7mt
https://tinyurl.com/5n8vy4ez

